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To: CVG Airlines, Tenants, and Commercial Vehicle Operators  
 
From:  Lisa Ransom, Director - Parking & Ground Transportation 
 

Subject: Terminal 2 Bag Claim Lane Closure  
 

Date: February 26, 2016 

 

  

Effective Wednesday, March 2nd, the inner curb at the former Terminal 2 Baggage Claim will be closed 

to vehicle traffic. The closure is in support of the facility demolition project underway. This should not 

impact any flow of traffic along the commercial route of Lincoln Road. Commercial vehicle traffic going 

to the main Terminal may continue to use the through route to reach the Baggage Claim inner curb. 

 

Please refer to the attached drawing for reference.  If you have any questions, feel free to contact the 

Parking & Ground Transportation Department at 859-767-7400 or park@cvgairport.com. 
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